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                                                                                                         DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 
 

DATE: 2/09/2021 
 

Technical Advisory 
RS/TL21-002 

SUBJECT: UPDATE - WRAP 4200 Heavy Truck Bug Corrections 
 

 

Overview: 
 
The Florida Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles (FLHSMV) will release system 
changes on February 9, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. (EST) for select Pilot sites. A statewide release will be 
performed on February 11, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. (EST).  The Systems Evaluation Unit will conduct 
production testing. 
 
The following Pilot offices will receive the system changes on February 9, 2021: 
 

County MV Site 
Miami 0115 

Hillsborough 0301 
Polk 0505 

Palm Beach 0601 
Sarasota 1604 

Lee 1801 
Brevard 1901 
Hardee 3001 

Santa Rosa 3301 
Jefferson 4602 

GHQ 6801 
HSMV – Direct Mail 6803 

HSMV – Tampa Regional 6824 
DMV Region 10 6828 
DMV-Region 3 6839 
SEU Production 

Environment 
6890 

SEU 8514 
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Details:  
 
Since the release of WRAP 4200, FLHSMV has received reports of errors during renewals and 
transfers of heavy trucks. Since the last deployment on 12/21/20 several bugs have been 
reported and FLHSMV has worked hard to get the issues corrected. These system bugs have been 
fixed and will go into Production during the release. 
 
FRVIS 

• Expiration date not calculating correctly for registrant with a January birth month  
• Registration replacement transaction failing for previous biennial  
• Conflict with expiration date and tax month calculation during a Regular Registration 

Renewal 
• FRVIS had incorrect late fees for some renewals. 

 
MVRN File: 

• MVRN had incorrect late fees and antique vehicle fees for some renewals. The MVRN files 
for February 2021, March 2021, and April 2021 have been reran and released to the 
vendors on January 26, 2021. 

 
Virtual Office & KIOSK: 

• Expiration Date not calculating correctly in Virtual Office and KIOSK for January Date of 
Birth 

 
E-Comm: 

• Some transactions errored out from the counties. These transactions were reprocessed, 
and the registrations were mailed from Tallahassee on February 5, 2021. 

 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation and assistance with our enhancement efforts. We will 
keep you updated on our progress and do the best we can to minimize the impact to you and 
your customers. 

 
Conclusion: 
 
If you need additional information, please contact your next level of management or the Field 
Support Center. 
 


